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EDITORIAL 
FAREWELL FROM THE MANAGING EDITOR 
Let me use this medium to inform our contributors, readers and editors that this 
June edition Volume 3 No 2, 2008 will be my last issue as acting editor-in chief and 
the Managing editor of the Science World Journal. This is because I will soon leave 
Kaduna State University, where I contributed to setting up the journal in 2006, for a 
new post elsewhere.  
 
The last 19 months have not been easy, and I would like to thank everyone who has 
supported and helped the journal to grow to what it is today. Recent analyses 
revealed that both the authorship and readership are growing and spreading all 
over the world and I am hoping that these will continue. Within the short life span of 
the journal, it has attracted quality articles covering a wide range of issues. 
 
The SWJ has come to stay and to serve the scientific community. It has proved to be 
an important partner for the researchers in the developing countries who hitherto 
could not publish their work because of the unfriendly conditions imposed by the 
so-called ‘prestigious’ western journals and the publishers. 
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